February 19, 2013
Bruce J. Stidworthy, P.E.

Bohannan Huston, Inc.

7500 Jefferson NE

Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:
North Andalucia DMP and Pond A Grading Plan
Engineer’s Stamp date 2-9-13 (E12/D015)

Dear Mr. Stidworthy,
 Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 2-19-13:

1. The Pond A Grading Plan is approved for Grading Permit on Tracts 2-A and 2-B  for the interim condition with the following condition.


a.  TW/BW grade elevations were not provided for the retaining wall along the west side of Pond A.  Per discussion with the engineer, the TW elevation is to be 78.   Provide TW/BW grade elevation information with the engineer’s certification.
2.  The Drainage Master Plan is approved for the interim condition.

3.  The Drainage Master Plan does not have to be modified for the fully developed condition, but cannot be approved until the Public Drainage Easement (PDE)is obtained on Tract 1A.  If changes to the grading occur during the process of obtaining the PDE, the plan should be resubmitted for approval.  
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.






Sincerely,






Curtis Cherne, P.E.






Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.






Development and Building Services

Copy:
e-mail

